
 

Headteacher, Simon Langley,Broadstone Hall Primary School 
Broadstone Hall Rd South, Heaton Chapel, STOCKPORT, SK4 5 JD, 0161 432 1916, Headteacher@broadstonehall.stockport.sch.uk 

www.broadstonehallschool.co.uk 

 

Friday 2nd December 2016 
 

Broadstone Hall Primary School 
Teacher Provision Y1 VH 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you may be aware, Miss Healy was originally employed to cover Mrs Torkington’s maternity 
leave from September 2016 to February 2017.   
 
However, as Mrs Raines begins her maternity leave soon, I thought that it would be less 
disruptive to the children if Mrs Torkington covered Mrs Raines’ maternity leave until the end of 
the year when she returns to school. 
 
This means that Miss Healy will be able to complete the year with the class, who will now not 
need to have a new teacher half way through the year. 
  
From the recent comments I have received, I trust that, as parents of the children in the class, 
you will be happy with this outcome. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Simon Langley, 
 
Headteacher 
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